
From: NBronkhorstyorkclerk@yahoo.com
To: Allan, Majid; dcmillin@gmail.com
Subject: Re: May 26 County Zoning Committee meeting information and registration - Millin rezone petition #11548
Date: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 9:53:17 AM

CAUTION: External Email - Beware of unknown links and attachments. Contact
Helpdesk at 266-4440 if unsure

I talked with the board, the board will ok the new revised plan to rezone the 24.39 acres to FP-1 and the
1.504 acres to residential.  So if the County oks the revised plan the board will approve at our June 9
meeting.

Thank you, 

Nicole Bronkhorst
Town of York
608-516-0828

On Tuesday, May 19, 2020, 4:08:41 PM CDT, Allan, Majid <allan@countyofdane.com> wrote:

Hi Doug & Cathy,

 

Attached is a copy of the county staff report and density study for rezone petition #11548 along with a
meeting registration form for the May 26th county Zoning & Land Regulation Committee public hearing. A
preliminary agenda
for the meeting is also attached. The public hearing is being held “remotely” and
accessible by phone.

 

Please fill out the attached meeting registration form for your rezone petition 11548 and email
back to me and Zoning Administrator Roger (lane.roger@countyofdane.com)
at your earliest
convenience.

 

As you know, the town denied your original request for RM-16 zoning. Staff is recommending
postponement to allow time for you to present your alternative proposal to the town. Please review the
attached information and let me know if you
have any questions or concerns.

 

Unless you really wish to speak at the hearing, I would recommend that you just check the “register in
support” and “available for information” boxes. If you do wish to speak, or if we receive any registrations
in opposition, staff can
call you into the meeting using the phone number you provide on the registration
form. You can also access the meeting by following the public access instructions on the agenda.

 

Again, please let me know if you have any questions. Either Roger or myself will be following up with you
by phone as we get closer to the meeting date.
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Thanks,

Majid

 

Please note that the Dane County Planning & Development Department office is currently closed
in response to the COVID-19 pandemic.

 

Staff are working remotely and can be reached via email during regular business hours.

This is the best way to communicate with me.

I will also check my work phone voicemail intermittently throughout business hours.

 

More information and updates can be found on our website:
plandev.countyofdane.com

 

Majid Allan

Senior Planner, Dane County Planning & Development

210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd, room 116

Madison, WI 53703

allan@countyofdane.com / 608-267-2536
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